
Preparing for Adulthood
Bromley's 14 - 25 Transition Day

Following the success of the first Bromley 14 – 25 Transitions Day we are busy

planning our next event.

The first 14 – 25 Transition Day offered an opportunity for parents and/or carers

and young people with special educational needs and/or disabilities from

across Bromley to meet directly with professionals from Bromley Council our

health partners, community partners and other local service providers to learn

about the support available for young people on their journey to adulthood. 

Feedback has told us that while parents, carers and young people welcomed

the chance to meet directly with service providers and to attend our

information workshops, some families were unable to join us on the day.

In response and so that we can maximise the future opportunities for everyone

to attend we are asking for your views about the best date, time, format and

venue for our next event.

Please help us to make this a success by completing this short, 5-point online

questionnaire. 

Your views and those of your young person will directly influence the next event

which we hope will be even bigger and even better!

Please click here to complete the questionnaire by Monday 29th November.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1cKEJqtf3IvUVNwLh0P8oRD2g1llRWM4cO9icHa70jao/edit

